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CBA inspection in Ziębice Municipality

On 3 July 2020, the officers of the CBA Regional Office in Wrocław commenced an
inspection in the Municipality of Ziębice. The inspection activities concern the
contracts for the supply of means of transport for school-age children and adolescents
from the territory of this municipality, carried out in the years 2017-2019.

The scheduled date for the inspection completion is 3 October 2020.

 


